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Greensboro Cultural Affairs Commission
Meeting Agenda

Monday, May 13, 2024 – 5:30 pm 
Held in person at the Creative Greensboro Conference Room

COMMISSION MEMBERS PRESENT: Doug Bender, Catena Bergevin, Naomi Woods, Leigh Ann Little, Juliette Bianco via video
COMMISSION MEMBERS ABSENT: Janay Green, Victoria Milstein, Mignon Elkes
STAFF PRESENT: Jocquelyn Boone
OTHER SPEAKERS PRESENT: None

I. Welcome & Announcements
A. Chairman Doug Bender called the meeting to order at 5:30pm and welcomed commissioners to share any updates. Commissioner Woods announced she will be starting a position with Creative Greensboro in June and vacating her seat on the Commission. Mr. Bender commented about the Hester Park event and how much acknowledgement it had received.  Mr. Bender also shared that TEDX event will be held at the Van Dyke on August 23rd. He also shared that Commissioner’s Bergevin and Milstein offered to serve as the new Chair and Vice-Chair of the Cultural Affairs Commission for the next term.  Voting will occur at the June meeting. Ms. Boone, CCEO, reminded commissioners of their term limits according to the bylaws.  Mr. Bender noted that the Commission will not go dark during the summer months, as previously suggested but would resume meeting throughout the summer.   
II.  Business
A. The April minutes were approved 5-0.
B.  Ms. Boone shared updates about arts funding opportunities in Charlotte and commissioners discussed possibilities for similar funding in Greensboro. Ms. Boone shared that there may be possible budget cuts for Creative Greensboro during the next fiscal and Commissioners discussed ways they could advocate for funding.   
C. Ms. Boone briefly discussed the plans for the graduated rental program for GCC tenants and the idea of a long term plan for the building to serve as an incubator for smaller non-profits.    She also shared updates about the Tenant Program Expansion with the goal of attracting tenants who served more diverse and marginalized populations.  Additionally with the tenants themselves being of more diverse backgrounds.
D. Ms. Boone shared that Creative Greensboro had received 11 applications to date regarding the vacancies on the commission. All applicants will be reviewed during the next commission meeting in June.
E. Ms. Boone shared updates on Neighborhood Arts Projects and invited commissioners to attend a community celebration in Random Woods Park on June 1st. This is a culminating event to celebrate the work of Artist Emelio Marz in that neighborhood. He did work at Random Woods Park, painting the benches, picnic tables, and trash cans with designs inspired by youth from Alderman Elementary School.  
i. Neighborhood Arts programming at the East White Oak Community Center is currently underway.  Creative Allies, the newest arts neighborhood arts program, is also underway in the Glenwood and Kings Forest neighborhoods.         
F.  There were 105 new followers. Ms. Boone will have a comparison from the previous year. She wants to keep promoting Creative Greensboro.

III.        Additional Items
There were no additional comments. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 6:54pm.
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